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Women’s Spring Social

Come and experience an evening of connection,
laughter, and sweet treats at our Women's Spring

Fellowship! Gather with women of all ages to enjoy
delicious desserts, savory snacks, and meaningful
conversation. In case of inclement weather, we’ll

move the celebration indoors to the Fellowship Hall.
Register at bayleaf.org/springsocial.

Tuesday, April 29 • 6:30 PM • Creedmoor Rd.

Parking Attendants Needed

Help create a safe and welcoming first impression at
Bay Leaf! Parking attendants guide traffic, greet

guests, and serve once a month to ensure a smooth
arrival experience for everyone. Sign up at

bayleaf.org/parkingattendant.

Serve one Sunday per month
National Day of Prayer Breakfast

On May 1, 2025, at 6:30 AM in the Fellowship Hall, we
will gather for the National Day of Prayer Breakfast!

Together, we’ll spend time lifting our voices in prayer
over areas such as our government, the church,

families, education, workplaces, and more. This is a
wonderful opportunity to unite in faith and hope, so
please register in advance to help us ensure we have
an accurate count for breakfast. Let’s come together
to seek God’s guidance and blessing for our nation!

Register at bayleaf.org/breakfast.

Thursday, May 1 • 6:30 AM • Fellowship Hall

Kids’ Spring Musical

Come travel through time with our 1st–5th graders
as they present Back to the Beginning—a fun,
faith-filled musical exploring God’s love and

perfect design. From the Garden of Eden to the
1950s and beyond, this adventure is packed with

laughter, truth, and music. Stay afterward for
pizza, inflatables, cake, and church family fun!

More info at bayleaf.org/kidsmusical.

Sunday, May 4 • 5:00 PM 

Ushers Needed

Ushers serve every other month, helping greet guests
and assist with the offering. Teams rotate based on
service time and month. Find more details and sign

up at bayleaf.org/usher.

Serve every other month

VBS registration is now open!

Magnified! VBS is now accepting registration for
kindergarten through fifth-grade explorers! You can

register by visiting bayleaf.org/vbs. (Kindergarteners
must have completed kindergarten during the 2024–

2025 school year. We look forward to having our
rising kindergartners join us for VBS in 2026!)

June 16-19, 2025 • 9:00 AM - 12:15 PM


